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It raised my deepest opposition to this "project" • because of the contempt for 
indigenous peoples intrinsic in it.
• Because of the climate damage it implies.
• For the irreparable destruction it would cause to the marine ecosystem of the Gulf 
of California.
NO to the 7-year extension of the permit to the company México Pacifica!
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